

## C2S Roundtable:

### Stewarding for greater fruitfulness the collaborative outcomes of Batam



Friday April 26, 2024 (9 am – 10:30 am Eastern)

(For other time zones please check here:

<https://www.timeanddate.com/worldclock/fixedtime.html?msg=C2S+Roundtable+&iso=20240422T06&p1=256&ah=1&am=30>)

**Meeting link:** <https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6328187504>

### Participants:

Anticipated:

<b>GACX:</b> Bruce Wilson: <a href="mailto:bruce.wilson@gacx.io">bruce.wilson@gacx.io</a> Rick Fiechter: <a href="mailto:rick.fiechter@gacx.io">rick.fiechter@gacx.io</a> Kelly Green: <a href="mailto:kr.green@gacx.io">kr.green@gacx.io</a>	<b>Lausanne:</b> John Wagenveld: <a href="mailto:jwagenveld@gmail.com">jwagenveld@gmail.com</a> Ron Anderson: <a href="mailto:churchplanting@lausanne.org">churchplanting@lausanne.org</a> Raphaël Anzenberger: <a href="mailto:raphael@anzenberger.org">raphael@anzenberger.org</a>	<b>GCPN:</b> Dick Grady: <a href="mailto:dickg@worksmail.net">dickg@worksmail.net</a> <b>Vision 5:9:</b> Martin Hall: <a href="mailto:martin.hall@vision59.com">martin.hall@vision59.com</a> Ryan Emis: <a href="mailto:ryan.emis@vianations.org">ryan.emis@vianations.org</a>
---	--	--

Unable: Ryan and Raphael

Guest: Samantha McDaniel joined briefly from COTW

## Agenda

Time (Eastern)	Topic	Comment/Discussion	Decision/Next Step
9:00	Connect, share and prayer	Sharing questions emailed separately in advance as experimental feedback loop	
9:15	Agree agenda		
9:20	National roundtables – what are we learning or what guidance may be needed?	Dick suggested focus on the upcoming Pakistan collaborative gathering as a practical case study. Pak has six regions, each with a coordinator.	India is developing a PPT to prepare broadly for their anticipated 800 district roundtables. Most complex context globally. <b>Murray</b> to distribute. Feedback or affirmation to India team welcome.
		(What) Martin suggested we develop a one pager to motivate	<b>Murray, John</b> and <b>Rick</b> to draft a one pager, backed up with a short PPT to be distributed to

		busy harvest workers to participate in roundtables.	the rest of us for input before distribution more widely.
		(How) Best Practices: Developing best practices will take time and may involve trial and error. Suggestions included:	<b>Murray</b> to draft input to Best Practices for distribution and further input.
		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <u>Facilitation team</u> led by nationals rather than outsiders if at all possible</li> <li>• Invite network leaders to give names of nationals to be consulted for ideas.</li> <li>• <u>Gathering</u> to invite leaders from <b>all</b> networks, ours, and others in-country.</li> <li>• <u>Gathering</u> to invite those who attended Batam and all other harvest workers in the nation.</li> <li>• Determine a lead network that already has a strong connection with a national leader? (If the nation has no history or process for broad collaborative conversation.)</li> <li>• Lead network describes the need.</li> </ul>	Language: terms may vary by network and nation; collaborative gatherings, forum, consultation, roundtable. All can be valuable. Our focus however is less on the language than on the desired outcome: “collaborate to saturate”
			<b>Everyone</b> : please forward to <b>Ron</b> names in <b>MENA</b> to invite to Cyprus in Nov 2024. The vision is two key leaders from each nation.  Do our networks have interest / capacity to contribute to shared costs of regional collaboration gatherings? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• GCPN has earmarked some funds for regional collaboration.</li> <li>• GACX may be able to help.</li> <li>• Widow’s mite principle: equal sacrifice not amount.</li> </ul> <b>Decision</b> : Local ownership, i.e. the regions/nations themselves are responsible for fundraising. We will consider requests for partial assistance.
9:40	Support/training/coaching for regional team facilitators	Ron proposed a zoom May 14 for regional / national collaboration team leaders, a	<b>Ron/Murray</b> will distribute a draft invitation list to the May 14 zoom – for regional or national facilitators – to us by

		periodic ongoing learning community. Discussion: we could share the best practices doc, the one pager, and ask people to update what's going on (challenges or questions rising).	April 30 for any additional suggestions by May 3.  <b>Everyone</b> on C2S team is invited to join on May 14. Connection details coming.
10:00	Managing data on roundtable/collaboration health by nation	Response to proposal by Christian Kuhn via email of April 17	<b>Kelly and Murray</b> to meet with Christian to action this sap with additional input from Bruce in his email of April 25.  Kelly and Murray will keep us updated SAP on process and progress by email after meeting with Christian.
10:10	Round robin: other topics today or for soon after...?	<u>John</u> : We need to see if COTW and 24:14 will contribute and participate. <u>Martin</u> : Focus last day of L4 is least-reached. The material is going out in May. <u>Rick</u> : lets rally around those who can lead and move forward as ONE. <u>Ron</u> : for our consideration also, Movemental Intelligence: A Global Motus Dei Symposium May 1-4, 2025, in Dubai ( <a href="#">details</a> ). <u>Martin</u> : more of a think tank than strategy partner. <u>John</u> : primary is the project Christian is working on for common dashboard – one chart with colors and the key names we need to talk to in that nation.	We'll distribute these meeting notes and invite to our June 10 meeting: <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• 24:14: Curtis Sergeant <a href="mailto:curtis@2414now.net">curtis@2414now.net</a></li><li>• COTW: <a href="mailto:jjalderman@ttionline.org">jjalderman@ttionline.org</a></li><li>• FFT: Lisa Pak <a href="mailto:lisa@finishingthetask.com">lisa@finishingthetask.com</a> may be (or can direct us to) the FTT CP/DMM person.</li></ul> (WEA? No. Let's stay focused on church planting orgs.)  <b>Everyone</b> : If you have materials focused on least reached please send material to <b>Martin</b> SAP who will pass it on to L4.
10:20	Evaluation of today's meeting	Is advance prep helpful? What will	Let's use WhatsApp for quick simple exchanges.

		make our next meeting or ongoing communication process more helpful?	Files, documents better by email.
10:25	Prayer		
	Confirm next meeting date: June 10 (9 am Eastern)	Is 6 weeks between meetings about right?	Yes 6 week intervals, keeping each other updated via WhatsApp and Email.